
DUSCR AGM on Zoom, 6th December, 2020, at 11am 
25 members present on screen 

1. Apologies (No notes of these) 
2. Approval of minutes. Lynne Hughes asked for corrections to the 2019 minutes, 

where Phil Hughes's surname (as CC rep) was given incorrectly a couple of times. 
3. Officers' reports: 

 Master's report given 
 Life members' report: Worcester had to be cancelled and we'll try again in 2021. 

Next year's dinner will probably be on 4th December. 
 Peal recorder's report: just one peal (in London) rung, due to the pandemic. 
 CC rep's report given. 

      4. Questions of the officers (none recorded) 
      5. Election of officers: Life Members' Secretaries: Rachael Sanderson and Elizabeth 
Hopper. Peal Recorder: Fred Bone. 
      6. AOB: 

 We might try a different dinner venue. 
 DUSCR has a set of 8 handbells, and it would be useful to have 12 in a smaller size 

and better condition. It was suggested that an appeal to life members might raise 
funds for this. 

 Lynne Hughes raised the idea of a possible DUSCR trip to Vernet-Les-Bains some 
time in the future. 

Meeting closed. 
 


